
HAVE YOU EVER…. 
Wanted to be a part of an amazing team? 

Wanted to learn about becoming a bus driver? 

Wanted to have the same work schedule as your children’s 
school schedule? 

Wanted to have an excellent benefit package? 

 

    Fraser Public Schools is hiring bus drivers for immediate openings.   

 

Please join us for our transportation job fair                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

When: Wednesday August 11, 2021  

Where:  Fraser High School (On the Klein St side near the tennis courts) 

9:00am - 11:00am  

5:30pm – 7:30pm 

 

No Experience Required! 

Must Have Valid Driver’s License 

Paid CDL Training 

Paid Sick, Personal and Vacation Days – Excellent Benefits Available 

 

For questions, please call us at 586-439-7104 

Applications are available at www.fraser.k12.mi.us  (Under the 
employment tab) 

 



 

 
 

 


